
To The Honourable The Speaker and Members of The House of Representatives

We the undersigned land holders and members of the Shepparton Stock and Domestic Community Water Supply Scheme,

wish draw to the attention of the Speaker and Members of The House of Representatives the fact that our open stock and

domestic water channels are urgently in need of replacement for critical community, environmental and commercial

reasons. The petitioners therefore request funding for a piped Stock and Domestic scheme for Cosgrove/Cosgrove South

and Pine Lodge districts.




